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Resolutions 

The agenda items were taken up and the board decided/recommended as under. 

BOS/09/01: The Chairman requested the attendees to review the minutes of the 8th BOS 

meeting held on 27-6-2022. After a thorough review, the minutes were approved 

by the members. 

BOS/09/02: Discussion of Revised Syllabus (70-30) for Third Year B.Sc. Computer Science 

(Science Faculty) Sem-V and VI. The Chair opened the floor for discussions on 

the revised contents of the syllabus for Third Year B.Sc. Computer Science 

(Science Faculty) for Sem-V and VI. The attendees provided their inputs and 

suggestions regarding the proposed changes. After a detailed discussion, it was 

resolved that the revised syllabus would be implemented from A Y 2023-24, 

pending final approval from the concerned authorities. 

BOS/09/03: The attendees engaged in a thorough discussion regarding the revised contents of 

the syllabus for First Year M.Sc. Computer Sci~nce (Science Faculty) for Sem-1 

and II. Various aspects of the proposed changes were deliberated upon, and 

feedback was shared by the attendees. It was decided that the revised syllabus 

would be implemented from A Y 2023-24, subject to final approval.' 

BOS/09/04: The BOS members reviewed the proposed revisions in the syllabus for Third Year 

BCA Sem-V and VI. They discussed the necessary modifications and additions 

to ensure the updnted syllnbus nligns with the evolving requirements of the field. 

After careful consideration, the revised syllabus was finali7.ed and would be 

implemented from A Y 2023-24. 

BOS/09/05: The meeting also involved a discussion on the percentage of proposed change in 

the syllnbus for the respective courses. The attendees shared their opinions and 

recommendations on the nppropriate extent of modifications, considering the 

need for balanced ncndemic progression. A consensus was reached to ~ for a 

reasonable percentage of change while ensuring continuity and foundational 

knowledge. . . 

BOS/09/06: The Chair opened the floor for any other mutters to be discussed. Several topics 

were raised, including MOOC courses, faculty training programs and ~search 

collaborations. These matters were briefly delibera_ted upon and it was dec1d~ to 

include them in the agenda for future BOS meetings to ensure comprehensive 

discussions and follow-up actions. 

The meeting ended with thanks to the chair. 

D~mare 
Chairman 
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